Memo
To:	All Parents
Date:	March 3, 2017
Re:	  skating


Happy March Break.  Students will return to school Monday March 13th.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note the following changes to our March Skating schedule.

On Wednesday March 15th there will be skating for Grades 2 Potts and 2 MacDonald and 3 Devereau.  On Wednesday March 22nd Grade 4 Gallant and 4 Prince and 3 LeBouthilier.

